ALABAMA ELKS ASSOCIATION GIVE GENEROUS DONATION TO CAMP ASCCA

During the 102nd annual convention of the Alabama Elks Association, held June 7-9th, in Decatur,
Alabama, Camp ASCCA’s Administrator, John Stephenson, and Director of Development, Dana
Rickman, were presented with a gift of $50,000 for 2024 The gift was presented to John and Da-
na by officers of the Alabama L

Elks Trust.

To quote a post by Elise Quinn,
(www.campascca.org), “The Elks
have been supporters of Camp /]
ASCCA for many years and they SN | 1165001 2275 70sr e
still continue to blow us away |
with their generosity. If it wasn’t
for them, we wouldn't be able to
serve so many people with disa-
bilities. Thank you Elks!"
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Pictured Left to Right—8ill Thrasher, DDGER, PER, Lodge Trustee, Dana Rickman, Director of
Development, Camp ASCCA, Toni Sue Thrasher, ER, Mickey Drinkard, PDDGER, PER, Lodge
Secretary, John Stephenson, Administrator, Camp ASCCA.



